
Essex Finance Committee 
Annual Town Meeting 

May 1, 2017 
6:45pm 

Essex Elementary School 
 
 

Members Present: Ben Buttrick, Michelle Dyer, Rob Fitzgibbon, Dave Gabor, Mark McKenna, 
Ken Riehl,  Richard Ross 
 
 

1. New Business 
a. Reviewed monetary articles related to Warrant for Annual Town Meeting 
b. Re-voted to support Article 23 regarding Centennial Grove Master Plan 

i. Based on establishing a C.G. Committee 
ii. Tied in with Youth Commission 

iii. Associated with Library Programming 
c. Voted Michelle Dyer Fincom Chair and Ben Buttrick Vice Chair 
d. Voted to establish a Long Term Capital Spending Master Plan  
e. Mark McKenna will step down at the end of his term  
 

2. Old Business 
 

3. Transfer Request 
a. Voted to approve four (4) line item transfers 
b. Voted to approve one  (1) reserve fund transfer 
c. Voted to approve one (1) MGL Chapter 44 Section 33B transfer 
d. See attached documents for additional detail. 

 
4. Public Comment 

a. N/A 
 

5. Reviewed and Approved Minutes for March 30, 2017 and April 13, 2017 
 

6. Adjourn 
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